
VALENTINE’S DAY – FEB. 9, 2024 – WRITE UP BY: PETER & LORETTA D’SOUZA 

 

Thank you Tegsa Committee for a lovely Valentine’s Day event on Feb 9.   It takes a lot of hard 

work to organize and coordinate one event, let alone two events.  Kudos to you all!   

 

The event was enjoyed by all!   The music was great.  The dance floor was packed throughout 

the dancing time.   The food was good.  However, the servings were small.  It was lovely to see 

all members attired in red, which created a lovely atmosphere. 

 

Bingo was a lot of fun too!   

 

We enjoy all your events and hope you will have more events going forward.    

Keep up the good work Tegsa Committee and give yourselves a pat on the back! 

 

 

  


